
Celebrity  News:  Lindsey
Vonn’s Ex-Husband Jokes About
Tiger Woods’ Masters Penalty

By Andrea Surujnauth

Thomas Vonn showed a sense of humor towards his ex-wife’s
relationship  with  pro-golfer  Tiger  Woods  in  a  tweet  on
Saturday, April 13th. Woods got into a bit of trouble when a
television viewer called in on a violation in Wood’s play on
Friday.  He  was  then  penalized  to  strokes.  After  the
incident  Woods  tweeted,  “”I  didn’t  know  I  had  taken  an
incorrect drop prior to signing my scorecard. Subsequently, I
met with the Masters Committee  Saturday morning.” Thomas Vonn
took  to  Twitter  to  respond  to  the  incident  as  well.
UsMagazine.com reported that Vonn tweeted, “No problem Masters
tournament happy to call in and help. You always have to keep
an  eye on those cheaters ;)” Thomas and Lindsey Vonn had been
married for four years before they decided to call it quits in
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November 2011. The two finalized their divorce in January
2013, two months before Lindsey and Woods went public with
their relationship.

How do you deal with a jealous ex when you’re in a new
relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

You are in a new healthy relationship. Unfortunately, your ex
seems to be waiting for a chance to attack your relationship.
Obviously they are jealous but what can you do about their
jealous behavior? Cupid is here with some advice to help you:

1. Distance: Keep your distance from your ex. Do not inform
them on where you are going and who you are with. The more you
let  them  in  your  life,  the  more  ammunition  they  have  to
torment you with.

2. Confrontation: Confront your ex on their behavior. Tell
them that you have moved on and it is about time that they do
the same. Make it clear that you are happy in your new love
and you do not want them around messing it up.

3. Pofessionals: If all else fails, get a restraining order to
keep you ex from harassing you. It may seem extreme but if
they are continuously trying to ruin your life out of spite,
the best thing to do is put your foot down. You need to
protect yourself as well as your new beau.

How do you deal with a jealous ex when you’re in a new
relationship?



Olympic Skier Lindsey Von and
Husband File for Divorce

Olympic  gold
medalist Lindsey Vonn and her husband of four years Thomas
Vonn have filed for divorce, according to People. Thomas is
not only a former Olympic skier, but he is also Lindsey’s
coach.  “It is with great sadness that I announce that Thomas
and I have begun divorce proceedings,” she said in a statement
to The Denver Post.  “This is an extremely difficult time in
my personal life and I hope the media and my fans can respect
my need for privacy on this matter.  I will continue to be
coached by the U.S. Ski Team and look forward to competing the
rest of the season.”

Should you keep your spouse as a business partner if you
decide to end your marriage?

Cupid’s Advice:
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You should only continue to be business partners if you can
both agree that remaining partners is what’s best for the
success of the business.  Here are three things you’ll need to
apply:

1. Trust: If your divorce has caused a lack of trust between
the two of you, it may be a struggle to trust each other as
business partners.

2. Understanding:  It’s important that you both realize your
relationship is now strictly business.  Don’t budge on this or
it will inevitably cause problems.

3. Maturity:  You’re going to want to get under each others’
skin, but you need to act like adults so you can make the best
decisions for the business.

Are you business partners with your ex? Share your comments
below.


